
Class 3 Newsletter – Spring Term – 3rd March 2023 

 

Our Christian Value this week is 

HUMILITY 

 

 

This Week 
This week, we have been applying all our learning about 
Boudicca and writing a non-chronological report. We 
remembered all the features we needed to include and we 
practised our Computing skills to cut, paste and resize 
images. In Maths, we have continued to focus on Fractions. 
This is a tricky concept and the children are trying hard with 
it. Again, knowledge of multiplication and division really 
helps and the class are showing their competitive streak in 
the Times Tables Rock Star battle! In our Science this week, 
we have created a gorgeous wall of botany – I was very 
proud of their observational drawings  

Contact 
A reminder that Class 3 has an Open Door every Tuesday at 

3.20pm until 3:40pm – please come along and ask any 
questions you may have. 

If there is an issue with your child, please contact me in the 
first instance; either catch me on the Lea Road gate in a 
morning or e-mail me at r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Celebration   

Christian Value –   Rhema for shining all our Christian Values consistently 

Class Superstar –   Bobby for really applying himself to his work this week and shining brightly 

Writer of the Week-  Tom for thinking of creative ways to present his non-chronological report 

Well done to Leon, Yana and Erin for winning the certificates last week – you have made me really proud of 
your excellent attitude at the beginning of the new half term.  

Dates and Information for the upcoming half term 
** Coming Up Next Week!**  Parents’ Evening  1 – please ensure that you have signed up for an appointment on 
the relevant appointment sheets in the School Entrance Hall 

 Thursday 9th March Parents’ Evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm and between 6:00pm and 7:00pm 

 Tuesday 14th March Parents’ Evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm  

 Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration @10:00am – all welcome 

 Wednesday 5th April - Decorate an Egg Competition 

 Wednesday 5th April - Close for Easter @2:00pm 

 School re-opens at 8:45am on Monday 17th April 
Please ensure that all consent forms are completed, and money paid for the upcoming Borwick Hall trip which is 
on Thursday 20th April. Thank you  

 
Thank you so much to all the 
parents and carers who came and 
spent time learning alongside us 
during our Roman Mosaic 
Showcase. It was a brilliant 
turnout, and I know the children 

loved having you in school, not to mention all the 
creative adults we have in our midst who let their light 
shine during the afternoon! 
** The half termly overview for Class 3 will be on the 
school website this week. This document gives parents a 
brief explanation of all the learning we are doing until 
Easter. ** 

 
 

Sponsored Readathon 

We have been focusing more on our Reading this week 

and we are really enjoying having a novel read aloud to 

us. Please try to read each day at home, and have book 

bags in school every day please. We are really hoping 

that you have managed to collect some sponsors for the 

Sponsored Readathon, and can return forms and 

sponsor money by Friday March 17th at the latest. Thank 

you  
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